

Sri Ganesha TempleOF HINDU CULTURAL CENTER OF TENNESSEE

INDU CULTURAL CENTER OF TENNESSEE

Tel: 615-356-7207 • Fax 615-353-9346

web site: www.ganeshatemple.org • Email: admin@ganeshatemple.org

Temple Location: 521 Old Hickory Blvd. (In Bellevue Area) • Nashville, TN 37209

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 210705 • Nashville, TN 37221-0705

Tax I.D. 58-1476263

February 1, 2023

JHANSI GAYAM 818 PLAYERS CT. NASHVILLE, TN 37211

Dear JHANSI,

We acknowledge, with deep appreciation, the receipt of your contribution(s) to Sri Ganesha Temple / Hindu Cultural Center of Tennessee, totaling \$304 for the calendar year 2022. If there is any discrepancy in this amount, please let us know as soon as possible. As required by IRS regulations, we confirm that Sri Ganesha Temple / Hindu Cultural Center of Tennessee did not provide you with any tangible goods.

Your generous donations and participation in the temple activities have helped our common goals of continuing and sustaining the Hindu religious and cultural traditions in the United States of America for generations to come. Your continued participation in the temple activities and your financial support are essential for the maintenance and improvement of the temple facilities and for the governance of our center. We introduced, "Sri Ganesha Temple Aalayadhar" program in 2019. Devotees can donate a set amount (\$5001, \$3501 or \$1501) for yearly sponsorship of poojas and be recognized as an Aalayadhar (check the flyer on our temple website under Services tab). We depend on these funds for our daily operations.

Gift shop in our temple is open on weekends and special festival days. Our canteen is open on Saturdays and long weekends.

Sri Ganesha Laksharchana started on January 20, 2023 and will conclude on Sunday March 5, 2023 after 45 days of chanting Sri Ganesha's name. Please participate and sponsor for the Laksharchana, 45 days sponsorship is \$501 and one day sponsorship is \$31.

The 38th anniversary celebration of Sri Ganesha temple will be held during the period of April 14 to 16, 2023. Please participate and sponsor the various Poojas offered during the forthcoming Anniversary celebrations.

The 25th Annual Membership meeting is scheduled for Saturday, May 13, 2023 at 6 PM. By having contributed a minimum of \$100 during 2022, you are eligible for the membership. You can either sign the membership form and mail it back to us, or scan/take a photo of the signed form and email to admin@ganeshatemple.org with the subject as "Membership Form" before April 30, 2023.

May the Blessings of Lord Ganesha be with you and your family always.

Suseela Somarajan Secretary/Treasurer Manoj Senapati

Chair Person – Executive Committee